

March 19, 2020

Rocco Paternoster Association of California State Supervisors (ACSS) 3000 Advantage Way, Suite 210 Sacramento, CA 95834

RE: California State Lottery Headquarters Emergency Exterior Entrance Badging

Dear Mr. Paternoster:

This notice is being provided to inform you that the California State Lottery (Lottery) will be implementing an emergency exterior entrance badge-in requirement at its Headquarters (HQ) office located at 700 N 10th Street, Sacramento, CA 95811. The exterior badge-in requirement will limit public access and assist the department and its employees in mitigating the impacts of COVID-19.

These requirements are temporary and will sunset when the need to limit public access it is no longer necessary.

This change will take effect immediately and will impact all Lottery HQ staff.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (916) 822-8142 or adeltoro@calottery.com.

Sincerely,

Angelique Del Toro Labor Relations Officer

Human Resources Division

P. p. teres espir